
School Newsletter
Week 6, Term 1, 2025 - Update

Goal Setting Conferences
These will take place on Tuesday 1 April and Thursday 3 April (not a slight variation for 
Room 6).  This is an opportunity to share learning and social goals with your child and their 
teacher.  To book a conference time please click on the link below:
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code
Enter the code:  8be7s - and then navigate to your child’s teacher / room number.  If you 
need help with this please contact Jill in the office.
Please note: while some conferences will start at 2.15pm the children will remain at school 
until 3pm - you can collect your child from their classroom if you book a conference before 
3pm. 

Learning Celebration This Week
Please note the change of time for this week’s Learning Celebration.  It will now be on 
Friday 14 March at 9.10am in the hall.
This is due to needing a longer time to announce and celebrate our student leaders 
for this year.  We look forward to seeing you then.

Swimming Pool
Swimming at school will finish by the end of this week.  
It was a pleasure to be with our fantastic students at the Wakefield pool today. 
Amazing ambassadors for our school and some excellent swimming results.
The pool will be closed to the community after this weekend (16 March).
Please return your pool key to the office as soon as possible.

Parent Liaison Group
The next meeting is on Wednesday 19 March at 9am in the staffroom.   This will be 
an opportunity to be involved in a variety of fundraising initiatives for the year and 
an update on a bigger ‘garden themed’ event for later in the year.  Please join us in 
the staffroom. Minutes of each meeting are kept to share with those who can’t make 
it to a meeting. To contact the PLG, email brightwaterschoolplg@gmail.com 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code
mailto:brightwaterschoolplg@gmail.com


Tryathlon  
It was great to see the effort and participation of our students at the Waimea Swimming 
Sports, the school tryathlon / Splash and Dash and the Weetbix Kids Tryathlon last week.
They were all very successful events.  Thank you for supporting these events.

                                       



Upcoming Events This Term

Event Date Detail

Cluster Swimming 
Sports - Waimea Team 
and some Wairoa

13 March Wakefield School.
Competition against other local schools.

Shark School - Rugby 
Sessions with Makos

20 and 27 March Classes will have the opportunity to work 
with Makos players on rugby skills

Goal Setting 
Conferences

1 April and 3 April Share priorities for your child’s learning 
this year.  Booking details will be shared 
next week.

End of Term One Friday 11 April This year Easter and ANZAC Day fall in 
the holidays.

Skool Loop - App

This is a free app that provides access to information, newsletters, sporting notices, 
permission forms etc 
and is a great communication channel between home and school.  Please ensure you 
notify us of any absences before 9am - this can be done through the app or phoning 
the school.  If you haven’t already, please download it on to your phone. 

SUBWAY LUNCHES – ONLINE
How easy is this??? – You can now logon to subway.co.nz/schools and order 
Monday subway lunches and they will be delivered to school. These can be 
ordered at any time during the week with a close off time of 9am on Monday 
morning.  Here is how to do it:
On your PC or laptop go to:

● subway.co.nz/schools
● Subway express
● School lunch programme
● Register – takes a few minutes – but only has to be done once – next time 

ordering will be very simple
● Make your order by clicking through the selections and pages


